
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 

This notice is to inform the public that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Mitchell 
County Board of Commissioners scheduled for Tuesday, April 18, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. has 
been canceled.    

 
 
 
 
       
 

__________________________________________ 
Taylor McCurry, Clerk to the Board 

 
 
 
 
 
DATE:  March 22, 2023 
 



 


